
RE: 

From: Ben Bucher be nb@tcmedcenter.org 
To: Westlind, Greg 9vvestlincl@nd.gov 

Date: Tuesday, March 23, s:14 AM 

***** CAUTION: This email originated from an outside source. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you know they are safe. ***** 

Greg, 

As a Rural Health Clinic, we are not c01npensated at all for telehealth visits . I-Iowever, 
during the pandemic we were allowed to provide telehealth visits, but this was a waiver due to 
COVID and will expire. We did about 100 telehealth visits during the pande1nic. Now that our 
ability to continue to provide telehealth will likely go away, BCBS pays us a facility fee of 
about $58.00 per visit. Medicare and M.edicaid will then pay us a percentage of the $58.00. So_, 
as you can see, continuing to provide telehealth is not feasible with this type of reimburse1nent. 
A non-Rural Health Clinic such as Sanford or Altru are reilnbursed at much higher rates from 
BCBS, this is why the Big 6 PPS hospitals push for telehealth. Furthennore as we talked about 
recently, we have to carve all of our costs related to telehealth out of our cost report as they are 
considered non-allowable costs. 

Hope this helps, 

Ben Bucher, FNP-BC, MBA, LNHA 
Chief Executive Officer 
Towner County Medical Center 
Phone: 701-968-2550 
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From: Westlind, Greg [mailto:gwestlind@nd.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 11: 13 AM 
To: benb@tcmedcenter.org 
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